
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

December 18, 2019 
Via Web Filing 

 
 
Mr. Morris Woodruff, Executive Secretary 
Missouri Public Service Commission 
200 Madison Street 
Suite 500 
Jefferson City, MO 65101 
 
RE: Matrix Telecom, LLC 
 Withdrawal of Notice of Company Name Change to Add D/B/A 
 Docket No. TN-2020-0153 
 
Dear Mr. Woodruff: 
 
Enclosed for filing, please find the original of this letter to withdraw the Notice of Company Name 
Change to Add D/B/A originally filed on November 26, 2019 in the above-referenced docket and 
submitted on behalf of Matrix Telecom, LLC.  The Company will refile the notice at a later date.  
 
Any questions you may have regarding this filing should be directed to my attention at 407-740-3006 or 
via email to croesel@inteserra.com. Thank you for your assistance in this matter. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
/s/ Carey Roesel 
 
Carey Roesel 
Consultant 
 
cc: Alex Valencia (Via E-Mail) - Matrix 
 Office of Public Counsel 
tms: MOx1901a 
 
Enclosures 
CR/gs 
  


